
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of the renewal of 
the On-Site Clinic, CSP #20P-032LP for a cost of 
$792,623 to be paid through the health fund.

BACKGROUND: In order to continue to provide quality medical care to our 
employees and contain costs, the district requested 
CSP’s for the On-Site Clinic. We have chosen to renew 
our contract with our current vendor, H2U Wellness 
Centers-PISD, PLLC (Primary Health Network of South 
Texas) for our On-Site Clinic for the 2025 year.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Estimated cost will be $792,623 from the health fund

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of the renewal of the On-Site 
Clinic, CSP #20P-032LP for a cost of $792,623 to be 
paid through the health fund.

CABINET MEMBER: Bobbye McCain

CONTACT PERSON: Tamika Alford-Stephens
Vonnie Conde

BOARD MEETING DATE: November 19, 2024


